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READY TO START 
EXPLORING YOUR OPTIONS?

LET’S TALK!

O OFFERINGS: Expand your credit union’s 
product offerings by adding FHA, VA and 
USDA mortgages without the added cost of 
increased staffing or overhead. 

P PARTNERSHIP: Flexible partnership plans 
including wholesale, correspondent and a 
full-service, end-to-end solution, 
empowering you to scale or delegate as 
needed.

T TEAMWORK: Leverage the experience of 
myCUmortgage experts – trained in the 
credit union philosophy – to address any 
staffing hurdles you face.

 I  INSIGHTS: Access digital marketing tools,   
automated loan notifications and CRM 
solutions to boost application conversion 
rates and grow your mortgage business.

O OPPORTUNITIES: Work closely with your 
Partner Success Manager to spot and seize 
market opportunities with roadmap 
planning and ongoing collaboration.

N NO FILE MINIMUMS: Rely on our secondary 
market funding solutions – even in 
fluctuating markets – without worrying 
about file minimums.

S SYSTEMS: Navigate smoothly through our 
state-of-the-art loan origination system 
and mortgage servicing portal, 
ensuring a seamless experience 
for loan officers and members.

OPTIMIZE
YOUR MORTGAGE
OFFERINGS WITH 
MYCUMORTGAGE!

 IS FOR

  OPTIONS
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